
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice 
Issued: April 4,2025 

 

 
 

BEL makes Submission for 
2025 Annual Review Proceedings  

 
The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) hereby notifies the public 

that on April 4, 2025 Belize Electricity Limited (BEL) made a 

submission in accordance with the Electricity (Tariffs, Fees and 

Charges) Byelaws, as amended, for the period July 1, 2025, 

through to June 30, 2026. 

 

The PUC has 30 days to review BEL’s submission and make its 

Initial Decision. Thereafter, rate payers will be afforded an 

opportunity to participate in these proceedings for a period of 10 

days, during the PUC’s public consultations process, which begins 

immediately after the release of its Initial Decision.  

 

A copy of the submissions can be found on PUC’s website 

www.puc.bz  

 


